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Guardian, one of the component companies of Premier Technical Services Group Ltd (PTSG), has received
the ‘Existing Partnership Award’ from the Sheffield Children’s Hospital Charity.

The charity hosted its annual awards on 16 July 2024, when Guardian was delighted to receive the award.
Competition came from the likes of HSBC, Amazon, Lloyds and Porsche.

Sheffield Children’s is unique as it is the only NHS children’s organisation providing such a broad range of
services, from the most intensive emergency care through to support for families in the community and at
home – supporting both the mental health and physical health of children and young people.

Guardian has partnered with the Sheffield Children’s Hospital Charity for many years, with regular monthly
donations and other special fundraising events, including bake sales, football events and other
sponsorships. During 2022, Guardian’s monthly donations to the charity alone exceeded over £3,600

Such is the extent of Guardian’s relationship with the Sheffield Children’s Hospital Charity that there is now
a consultation room within the hospital named after Guardian.
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